
NANDANA 

Extracurricular classes beyond school hours for Drawing, Dance and 

Vocal music will commence from the 4th. of July. 

Parents who have submitted applications already may please get in 

touch with the Office for further information regarding the classes. 

Others may choose not to miss the opportunity for their child by 

submitting applications to the office without  further delay. 


